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From : Stephanie Husband [mailto: info©email.actionnetwork.orgJ
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 9:05 PM
To: PUC:
Subject: Granite Bridge Comment

Utilities Commission,

Dear Commissioners,

I respectfully urge you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the

construction of the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank.

Liberty Utilities has a horrible track record with public safety. They’ve been

fined tens of thousands of dollars for safety and maintenance violations in

the past and caused a “6 Alarm Emergency” in the city of Keene at cost of

$50,000.

We need you to stop this project to protect the health and wellbeing of our

citizenry and our beautiful state.

Stephanie Husband

pmaadmu@gmail.com

10 Mallard Ct.

Litchfield, New Hampshire 03052


